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May 27, 2009 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re:  LEAP Implementation Working Groups/EB-2008-0150 

I am counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada (the "Council").  By letter dated May 21, 
2009, I advised you that the Council was nominating Julie Girvan for the Financial Assistance 
working group.  I neglected to include, in that letter, a statement that Ms Girvan requests cost 
eligibility for her participation in the working group. 

The Council is a non-profit, public interest group which does not have funds to support Ms 
Girvan's participation in the working group.  In the absence of a cost award, Ms Girvan would 
not be able to participate in the working group.  The Council represents the interests of an 
important constituency, namely the broad array of residential consumers of natural gas and 
electricity.  In all Board proceedings, whether in the nature of rate applications or policy-making 
matters, the Council has been found to be eligible to receive a cost award.  

I would appreciate your considering this letter a supplement to our letter of May 21, 2009. 

Yours very truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 

Robert B. Warren 
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cc: Joan Huzar, Consumers Council of Canada 
cc: Julie Girvan 
cc: Alison Cazalet 
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